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[bookmark: _GoBack]Puget Sound Automobile Dealers Association (PSADA) and Shoreline Community College are offering a Technical Automotive Summer Camp for high school students this summer.  Twenty students from four area high schools will be participating.  Currently Cascade has 8 students signed up for this wonderful opportunity.  The camp will be held at Shoreline Community College.  The students will receive a nationally recognized NC3 certification in most technical applications.  Tuition for the Summer Camp is $100 per student, but PSADA Foundation is providing scholarships to each student so there will be no costs to the student.  The target four target high schools are: Cascade High School, Meadowdale High School in Lynnwood, Shorecrest High School in Shoreline, and Ingram High School in Seattle. All are Automotive Youth Education Systems (AYES) schools. 


